
 

TOWN OF PORTERFIELD 
VARIANCE HEARING 
DECEMBER 14, 2022 

 
Chairperson, Dennis Bergeson, called the hearing to order at 5:45 PM with 10 in attendance. 
This is for a variance for Charles Nord for a pole building and future home site located at the 
corner of County Road G and Jacobson Road. 
 
The Pole building would be 75’ from the center of Jacobson Road instead of 100’ to avoid 
encroaching on state GIS wetlands.   
 
There was discussion with residents and Town Board.   
 
Audrey Guseck made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:52 PM.  Don Limberg seconded the 
motion.  Roll Call:  Audrey Guseck – yes, Don Limberg – yes, Dennis Bergeson – yes.  Meeting 
adjourned.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Amy Linstad, Clerk 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


